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Dear Parents/Guardians: 
 
The Elementary and Secondary Education Act (ESEA), Section 1118 requires that both the 

school district and the state ensure that parents play an active role in their child’s education.  

The importance of parent involvement and the positive impact it has on student achievement is 

well documented.  Our district receives some Title I federal funding to support our Basic Skills 

program for grades 1 - 3 in Math and ELA.   

 

The Title I section of the law requires that parents be active participants and receive 

notifications and specific documentation throughout the school year.  Since you have a child 

participating in the Basic Skills program, you are asked to sign and return the Title I 

Parent/School Compact.  In addition, you are asked to review the Improving the Academic 

Achievement & Parent & Family Engagement Policy #6171.3 and the Right to Know letter that is 

posted on the school website under the For Parents Tab/ESSA: Every Student Succeeds Act.   

 

If you have any questions concerning Title I or any other subject pertaining to school and the 

educational programs, please don’t hesitate to call me.   

      
Sincerely, 
 
Jeannine DeFalco 
Superintendent 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Providing a Comprehensive Education in a Nurturing Environment 

 


